
 

 
14 May 2021 
 
Ms. Sovicheth Meta 
Documentation Center Cambodia 
Phnom Penh, Cambodia 
 
 
Dear Meta, 
  

YOUR SUCCESSFUL APPLICATION TO THE 
NEXTGEN LEADERSHIP PROGRAM 

 
Congratulations!   

 
We are delighted to inform you that you have been accepted to the Ramon Magsaysay Transformative 
Leadership Institute’s NextGen Leadership Program this coming June 14-25, 2021. You are one of the 30 
young leaders chosen by the selection panel of the Ramon Magsaysay Award Foundation (RMAF) to be 
part of the first cohort of this leadership program. 
 
The Ramon Magsaysay Transformative Leadership Institute (RMTLI) was created as a unique enterprise 
that connects Magsaysay Laureates and their leadership contributions to other leaders across Asia—and 
beyond—bringing together their inclusive solutions in ways that can better address the region’s age-old 
problems, as well  as the challenges spawned by Asia’s economic progress itself. 
  
The Institute fosters innovative approaches to development projects –from practical and sustainable 
solutions that are rooted in social enterprise and empowerment of the poor, to initiatives aimed at 
developing future leaders who can continue the Awardees’ advocacies.  
 
We trust that you will fully participate in this unique leadership program developed by RMTLI for 
emerging change leaders in Asia. We are excited to journey with you throughout the program and in 
other related important activities, until the coming into fruition of your batch project.  We have carefully 
designed the sessions around the broad framework of three Is:  Inspire, Interconnect, Ignite action.  
 
We highly suggest that you already block-off all mornings from June 14th until the 25th. Attached is the 
program of the 2- week session and an initial list of document requirements we need to receive from you. 
We will be sending to you in the coming weeks other relevant documents and materials for reading as we 
begin to prepare for the sessions. 
  
Please let us know in writing of your confirmation and acceptance of this slot in the leadership program, 
and your willingness to be an active member of the first cohort of the RMTLI  NextGen Leadership 
Program. Send your confirmation letter, along with other initial requirements (see appendix A) to 
nextgen@rmaward.asia on or before June 1, 2021. 

 
Looking forward to meeting you soon! 

 
 
 
SUSAN B. AFAN                        CARMENCITA P. TOLEDO 
President, RMAF                                                              Director, RMTLI 



 

 
 
 

APPENDIX A 
 
 
INITIAL DOCUMENT REQUIREMENTS 
 
In preparation for the program,  we need to receive from you the following:  

 
1. One  good solo photograph of yourself, i.e. clear, sharp, and preferably smiling.   

 
DIGITAL: the original digital file should be as large as possible with resolution of at 
least 300 dpi in PNG, JPEG or TIF format. 
 

 
2. Your letter of acceptance and confirmation of participation,  with an attachment of 

your one page essay response to the question:  
 
"How do you reimagine Asia post-pandemic and what do you think is your 
purpose or mission for the future of Asia?" Please expound. 
  

 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
Submit by email the initial requirements to nextgen@rmaward.asia by June 1, 2021, at 

the latest. 
 

Thank you for all your cooperation!  
 
 


	SUSAN B. AFAN                        CARMENCITA P. TOLEDO

